
     

Charcoal Class 

During December, Charcoal students have continued to work hard in their 

lesson. They are studying the Three Little Pigs in English, measuring a variety 

of items in Maths, learnt about the British Empire and with India as the focus 

they made paper boats to see how much cargo they could take home as well as 

trading for spices. Within Science they have been making electrical circuits 

with some problem solving to create working buzzers, motors and light. 

Hopefully, parents have been able to admire and taste their food tech items 

which this month has included spiced biscuits and sausage rolls. 


